26 September 2013
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Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor

2300 Yonge Street

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Re:  File Number EB-2013-0323

Attention Board Secretary;

This letter is to advise you that Hydro Connection Inc. (HCi) has complied with your letter of
direction dated September 20, 2013.

The English and French Version of Notice have been posted to web site as both PDF documents
and Web pages.

A copy of application is available at HCi office, and any amendments etc. will also be made
available

Two hard copies of this letter have been mailed to you as well.

Yours truly;

Pt ot

Paul Jemmett, C.I.M.
President
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